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LIZ SUMNER ANNOUNCES KEY ENDORSEMENT FROM SENATOR LATONYA JOHNSON 

           Sen. Johnson is a champion for progressives across Wisconsin  
 
FOX POINT​ - Liz Sumner, candidate for Wisconsin’s 23rd Assembly District, today issued the 
following statement. 
 
"Since Sen. Johnson was in the state assembly I have followed her career and legislative 
accomplishments. She has worked across the aisle to get things done and yet is one of our 
great progressive champions here in the greater Milwaukee area. Sen. Johnson is someone 
who I look forward to working with to solve our most pressing issues. I’m honored to have her 
support for my campaign." commented Liz Sumner following the endorsement. 
 
"In Wisconsin, we have too many people being left behind by the failed Walker agenda. We 
need fresh leaders like Liz in the state assembly to provide innovative, effective leadership. I'm 
proud to support Liz in her primary election and encourage residents of the 23rd Assembly 
District to vote for her on August 14th." noted Sen. Johnson.  
 
Liz Sumner is a resident of Fox Point, a small business owner, a current member of the Fox Point Village 
Board, mother of two young children, and is running to represent the 23rd Assembly District in the 
Democratic primary election on August 14, 2018 and in the general election on November 6, 2018. 
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